
FAASTeam, Portland FSDO presents:

Don't Get Left Out in the Cold

Southern Maine Aviation Flight Instructor Sue
Tholen along with special guest speaker Byron
Danforth will lead discussions relevant to safe
winter operations, with emphasis on mechanical
and flight considerations.  Byron is an
accomplished Flight Instructor who has owned
and operated an FBO/Flight school and has
many years of experience as a Director of
Maintenance. Don't miss this opportunity to
review and learn safe methods dealing with the
challenges of operating in Cold Weather.  Click
on the link below and register TODAY.
Directions: This Event will be held in the Southern Maine
Aviation "Event Hangar".  The location is in the same building
as "The Cockpit Café".  There's plenty of parking for fly-ins on
the East Ramp.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Jan 31, 2015 - 10:00 EST

Southern Maine Aviation

199 Airport Road

Main Terminal Building

Sanford, ME 04073

Contact: STANLEY JOHN GARY
(207) 459-0523

jgary@flyingsma.com

Select #: EA6559741

Representative STANLEY JOHN GARY

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


